
 
 

1580 Lake Street – Suite 200 
Elmira, New York 14901 

(607) 734-3941 Fax: (607) 737-7293 
                        

ARE YOUR CHILDREN DOING REMOTE LEARNING THIS FALL? 
 

WHAT ARE YOUR CHILD CARE PLANS? 
 

As schools open this Fall working parents may need a remote learning site (for days their child is not attending 
in person at their school) and possibly before and after school care for their children. 
 
The Child Care Council has been working with child care programs, schools and community based 
organizations to try to secure remote learning sites for students. Some child care programs are making slots 
available for remote learners with wrap around child care and some churches and community based 
organizations are exploring offering remote learning sites. The Child Care Council will continue to work with 
potential sites and update our database as information is received. 
 
If you are in need of a remote learning site and/or child care for your child please contact us at 607-734-3941 or 
childcarereferrals@chemchildcare.com   We will attempt to assist you with your needs. It is important to note 
that slots for child care and remote learning sites are limited and that each program is an independent 
business/program that determines their own days/hours of operation and policies and procedures.  
 

• You may also qualify for the Chemung County Child Care Subsidy Program. The program can assist 
with the cost of child care/remote learning provided in NYS Office of Children and Families 
registered/licensed child care programs. The income guidelines are below. Contact us at the Child 
Care Council for more information and an application: 

 
FAMILY SIZE 6/1/20 THROUGH 5/31/21 

1 25,520 
2 34,480 
3 43,440 
4 52,400 
5 61,360 
6 70,320 
7 79,280 
8 88,240 

 
607-734-3941 

mailto:childcarereferrals@chemchildcare.com

